
I support this legislation. We need to ensure citizens are secure when they are participating in civic actions and meeting to share 
information and needs in our communities. When I visit the Capital and need to walk through intimidating firearm equipped people 
and groups it is not pleasant. It makes me uncomfortable as it is intended to do. We can do better by enacting this legislation now. 
We need to ensure that firearms are secured and those who have firearms are taking full responsibility. This will help with deaths by 
firearm suicide and unintentional deaths for children and youth. 


